
Wednesday Ladies Day Golf League 

Juniper Hill Golf Course 

08-15-2016 

 

League Administrator, Ruth Hinkle opened the meeting. 

Ruth recognized those who had birthdays in August. Prayer requests and concerns were 

received. 

Minutes from the July 20, 2016 were motioned to be accepted.  Motion carried. 

Financial report provided at the meeting: 

 

P.J. Johnson:  provided the financial report for the league and Juniper Invitational.  General Fund 

balance $2,012.96 and Juniper Invitational balance $5,475.74. 

 

Barbara Reynolds provided the Remembrance Fund Report balance of $661.71. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

There were 87 entries for the Juniper.  League players were encouraged to sign up. All 

volunteers were requested to be at the course by 7.00 AM. 

 

  

NEW BUSINESS: 

Needed volunteers to be on the nominating committee. 

 

Meeting adjourned. 

 

Carol Payton, Secretary 


